Johnson, Cliff

From: john richards <jrveeee@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 8:42 AM

To: Johnson, Cliff

Subject: Re: FW: Black Bear Farms - Response to Comment Letter
Attachments: IMG_1245 (1).JPG

| wanted to quickly respond to one item, the first photo is deceptive, the photo is taken from an angle to eliminate the
hoop houses and water storage tank from view. Enclosed is a photo | took last weekend showing that the hoop houses
are clearly visible from across the river, the large water storage tank can not be seen in this photo but is clearly from
visible from many slightly different angles.

John Richards

On Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 8:06 AM Johnson, Cliff <Clohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote:

Mr. Richards, Please see the attached letter that we received from the applicant, Black Bear Farms, regarding the letter
that we received from you. Both your letter and this letter will be shared with the Zoning Administrator today at the
hearing.

Cliff Johnson, Supervising Planner

County of Humboldt Planning and Building Department
3015 H Street

Eureka, CA 95501

(707) 268-3721






